From: Michelle Dunne <mdunne@dufferincounty.ca>

Sent: April 3, 2025 10:16 AM

To: fred.simpson@townofmono.com; Raylene Martell <rmartell@orangeville.ca>; Jennifer Willoughby
<jwilloughby@shelburne.ca>; Roseann Knechtel <rknechtel@mulmur.ca>; Jessica Kennedy
<jkennedy@eastgarafraxa.ca>; Denise Holmes <dholmes@melancthontownship.ca>; Meghan Townsend
<mtownsend@townofgrandvalley.ca>; Nicole Martin <nmartin@amaranth.ca>

Cc: Rebecca Whelan <rwhelan@dufferincounty.ca>; Michelle Hargrave <mhargrave@dufferincounty.ca>
Subject: Development Summit - Joint Council Meeting - June 12, 2025

Good morning,

Please extend this invitation to your Council members for a Joint Council meeting to be held on
June 12, 2025. Please let me know if you would like a calendar invite.

The County of Dufferin invites you to attend an in-person Development Summit on June 12
focusing on planning and economic development in the County and as it relates to the local
area municipalities. The focus of the meeting will be to clarify roles and responsibilities for the
County as well as the local area municipalities to better serve the ratepayers.

An agenda will be forwarded closer to the date.

Please join us at 5 pm for a supper prior to the meeting starting at 6 pm. Please RSVP and
note any dietary restrictions, to info@dufferincounty.ca.

Should you have any questions please let me know.

Kindest regards,

Michelle Dunne, Dipl.M.M.|Clerk| Office of the CAO
County of Dufferin|Phone: 519-941-2816 Ext. 2504| mdunne@dufferincounty.ca |30
Centre Street, Orangeville, ON L9W 2X1

A Community That Grows Together.
Collaboration | Accountability | Innovation | Compassion | Courage
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